LEMOORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

PRESS RELEASE

On March 6, 2015 at about 9:00 p.m. Lemoore police officers were dispatched to
the area of Beverly Drive and West Spring Lane for a report of a traffic accident
involving a motorcycle. When officers arrived they located the accident scene in
front of an apartment complex in the 1100 block of Beverly Drive. The motorcycle
rider, a 23 year old member of the United States Navy, sustained major injuries
and was airlifted to Regional Medical Center in Fresno. He later died as a result
of his injuries.

At this time it appears that this was a single vehicle accident but it is still under
investigation. Anyone with information about the accident is asked to call the
Lemoore Police Department at (559) 924-9574.



